
CCTV  footage  released
following Queen Street attack

Police in Edinburgh have released CCTV footage of three men
that  officers  wish  to  trace  to  assist  them  with  their
enquiries in connection with a serious assault which took
place around 2.45pm on Sunday 30 October 2016 on Queen Street,
at the junction with North St David Street.

 

A  40-year-old  man  sustained  a  serious  facial  injury  and
detectives believe the men pictured in the footage may be able
to help with the investigation.

Detectives are particularly keen to trace the first man who is
described as white, with dark hair, clean shaven, of heavy
build and wearing a dark green jumper.
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The second man is described as white, with short dark hair and
wearing a pale blue and white checked shirt.

The men were in the company of the third man shown in the
footage and were last seen heading south towards St Andrew
Square

Detective  Constable  Andy  Cory  of  Gayfield  CID  said:  “The
victim was on a night out in Edinburgh when he was attacked
and left with a serious injury.

“We  continue  to  investigate  and  would  ask  anyone  who
recognises any of the men in the footage to get in touch.”

Anyone with information can contact Police Scotland on 101 or
report this anonymously to Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.


